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To: BEP Recipients (Division One)                 Notice:  BEP-16-64 

From: IHCDA Asset Preservation Department  

Date: August 3, 2016    

Re: Blight Elimination Program (“BEP”) – Division One, Round Two Funding Available 

 
Indiana Housing & Community Development Authority has approved the allocation of an additional 
$5,591,000 in funding for Division One Recipients only. Any Division One Recipient who wishes to 
seek additional funding in Round Two must submit a letter of intent to Rayanna Binder at IHCDA no 
later than Friday, August 19, 2016.   
 
Eligibility requirements for the receipt of additional funding are as follows:  
 

1) The Recipient must be in Division One 
2) The Recipient must have completed at least sixty percent (60%) of their original award 

 
Any BEP Recipient that does not meet these criteria may not apply for additional funding. 
Applications should be mailed to IHCDA c/o Rayanna Binder and postmarked no later than 
September 30, 2016.  
 
Program documentation, including but not limited to, can be found on the BEP Website at 
https://877gethope.org/blight.  


